
CRD Sewage Works  

As part of the work to build the Clover Forcemain along Dallas Road, the contractor, 
Windley Contracting Ltd., is currently completing pre-excavations between Niagara and 
Montreal streets in preparation for the pipe installation expected in January 2019. 

This work includes excavation, drilling and blasting rock, backfilling, and temporary 
restoration, which are all common activities for this type of construction. 

JBNA has received complaints about the blasting associated with the project.  We advise 
residents near the recent blast-site to examine their buildings for structural damage.  
Should any damage be found, we suggest you contact the CRD or Windley Contracting 
Ltd at the earliest opportunity.   

Windley will be shutting down work for the holidays December 21, returning January 2. 

Forcemain installation is anticipated to begin January 2nd in Section 1 (between Niagara 
and Dock streets) and also in Section 7 (between Clover Point and Cook Street).  

Residents with questions or concerns can contact the Project 24 hours a day at 1-844-
815-6132 and wastewater@crd.bc.ca or Evan Southern, Director of Communications & 
Stakeholder Engagement at 250-360-3634  or esouthern@crd.bc.ca  

The JBNA Board anticipates meeting with the CRD team early in 2019 to discuss resident 
communication needs in the months ahead.  

  

 

mailto:wastewater@crd.bc.ca
mailto:esouthern@crd.bc.ca

